Dear Colleagues:

We are excited to announce that the Institute on Disabilities at Temple University is working together with the Sibling Leadership Network to study the support needs of siblings of individuals with disabilities.  This project is funded by the Pennsylvania Developmental Disabilities Council.  
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We invite you complete this survey and to encourage other individuals you know to participate in this National Survey about Siblings of Individuals with Disabilities, their Support Needs, and their Families. We are looking for people to share their perspectives. The survey is for the following individuals to complete:
·         Siblings of people with disabilities
·         People with disabilities
·         Parents of people with disabilities
·         Professionals working with people with disabilities and their families
 
This is an online survey; it will take less than 30 minutes to complete. The survey is available in English and in Spanish. Attached, are the recruitment flyers in English and Spanish. 
 
The link to the survey is:
 
http://bit.ly/SiblingSurvey
 
If you have any questions or concerns or would like the survey in an alternate format, please do not hesitate to contact Meghan Burke at 
 217-300 -1226 or meghanbm@illinois.edu

